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February 8, 2023 
 
Families, 
 
I am writing to provide you with an update on the modular classroom structure at Halifax West High that was 
announced last fall.  
 
The modular will have twelve classrooms, connected by common hallways and include washrooms. Each 
classroom is equipped with heating, ventilation, and technology.  
 
Construction for this modular is tentatively scheduled to begin this month, so the new classrooms are ready to 
welcome your children in September. Click here for a map to see where the modular will be built. 
 
You can expect further updates over the next few months. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact the HRCE Operations Services Team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kavita Khanna 

Director, Operations Services 

Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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